
  

A warm welcome to our 

new and returning stu-

dents.  I’m super excited to 

begin this dance season!  

Our full year classes begin 

on Monday, September 9. 

Tutus & Tapping begins on 

September 16. Our clas-

ses are held in 2 different 

rooms as all tap classes are 

held in the homestead 

room. 

If your child will be absent 

from class, please do email 

the office to let us know. If 

you know that you will 

miss for band trips, church 

events or vacations, letting 

us know in advance helps 

our teachers with their 

lesson planning. 

On Wednesday, September 

4 from 6-7 pm, families are 

welcome to stop by the stu-

dio to pick up photos and/

or recital videos or to view 

our collection of used shoes 

for sale. If you are new, 

you are also welcome to 

stop by to show your child 

the studio.   

Class schedules will be 

emailed to all families this 

week so please look for 

this email in your inbox. 

Some mail servers auto-

matically send our emails 

to your spam folder so 

please do look there if you 

don’t see your child’s 

schedule by next weekend. 

Our calendar is posted on 

our website at https://

creative-expression.ca/

calendar. Any time you are 

not sure about spring break 

or holiday closures, this is 

the place to go. 

An important date on this 

calendar is Friday, June 6 

as this is our recital date. 

Please note this in your 

calendar. 

Our dance attire can be 

found at https://creative-

expression.ca/dance-attire/ 

Finally, we are excited to 

welcome Miss Abby to our 

dance family. She will be 

teaching ballet on Tuesday 

evenings. Her bio is now on 

our website! https://creative

-expression.ca/our-team/ 

Thank you for being part of 

the Creative Expression 

Dance Academy family! 

Miss Kathy 

Points of Interest: 
 
 Sept 4—Video and photo 

pickup, used shoe sale 

 Sept. 9—First day of full 

year classes. 

 Sept 16—Sessional clas-

ses start 
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